
 
 

      
 

23rd September 2024 
 

Scholastic Book Fair - 3rd and 4th October 2024 
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

We are holding a Scholastic Book Fair on Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th October from 3:30pm - 

4:30pm. You are welcome to come and look at the books on offer and purchase any for your 

child.  
 

At this event, we will be taking contactless payment only, please do not bring cash. If you are 

unable to pay via contactless, you can place an order online using the QR code which will be 

displayed at the fair.  
 

Please enter through the Key Stage 2 exit door after 3:30pm where you will be shown to the 

book fair.  
 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Hammond-Reid 

 

Mrs Hammond-Reid 
 

 


